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I'm a PERS recipient.  For years I have joined others to request that my retirement 

funds are NOT invested in fossil fuels.  Our use of fossil fuels is destroying the 

planet's livability for many plants and animals, including us foolish humans. Why 

would anyone want to invest in more such projects? Short term profits but long term 

irrevocable damage is the result.   

  


